From: Robert Cook, Silver City, NM

Subject: Electronic Fund Transfers

Comments:

Feb 19, 2009

Federal Reserve Board Email comments

Dear Email comments,

Nationalize the banks that created this disaster and fire the people
at the top. This proposal is like rearranging the deck chairs on the
Titanic. Better yet do away with the Federal reserve which is neither

federal and has no reserves to speak of. Bring back the Greenback!

Please allow me the chance to opt-in to overdraft services. This is the
only way that | will truly feel protected.

Sincerely,

Mr. Robert Cook
Silver City, NM 88061-4866



